
What an honor it is to share with each of you the incredible work in new lives and hearts in 2022!
On behalf of the Glory Reborn team in Cebu, we wholeheartedly Thank YOU for partnering with us. Together we are carrying
out our vision to build a community through care, education, and relationship with mothers and employees to see God’s glory
re-born. We are witnessing and eager to share with you the report of Healthy Moms, Healthy Babies and Hopeful Hearts in
Cebu, Philippines in 2022.

Ultrasounds
3,565

↑45% from 2021
↑137% from 2020

↑96% from 2021
↑690% from 2020

"During the baby party, they prayed over
me, my husband, and dedicated our baby
to the Lord. It was the first time my
family experienced that.
Thank you Glory Reborn for caring for our
spiritual welfare, and taking time to give
a spiritual talk and encouragement to my
husband along with other dads."

- Mommy Rob
“God is so good that I came to know about Glory Reborn. My
pregnancy journey was not easy, I had complications, but with Glory
Reborn’s close monitoring during prenatal check-ups and
consultations that were all free, my pregnancy became better, and
all my worries vanished. The teachings and seminars made me
more confident.” - Mommy Richel
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Free Prenatal
Checkups

8,204

↑45% from 2021
↑171% from 2020

Health Education
Provided

During Prenatal
Checkups

12,046

↑91% from 2020

Free Prenatal
Vitamin Bottles

1,610

Laboratory Tests
Performed

16,299
Cervical Cancer

+ Infection
Screenings

1,490

↑137% from 2021
 

↑94% from 2021
↑473% from 2020

Mom
Testimonies

Postpartum
Family Planning

Acceptors

471

↑180% from 2021
↑232% from 2020

↑46% from 2021
↑173% from 2020

Healthy Babies
638

↑54% from 2021
↑100% from 2020

Baby Checkups
1,839

Breastfeeding
Consultations

1,317

Newborn
Screenings

650
Newborn Hearing

Screenings

610

↑72% from 2021
↑94% from 2020

HEALTHY BABIES

"My first baby died 10 months after I gave

birth at a different hospital. I went through

depression. A few months later, I became

pregnant the second time, and I went to

Glory Reborn because I heard great

feedback from other moms.

"The first time I visited, I felt

immediately at ease because I

saw how they treated each mom

and baby with love and care. My

baby is healthy, and they made

me ready and positive about being

a mother again."
- Mommy Zam

↑77% from 2021
↑129% from 2020

↑70% from 2021
↑95% from 2020



HOPEFUL HEARTS

“I have become its servant by the commission God gave me to present
to you the word of God in its fullness— the mystery that has been kept
hidden for ages and generations, but is now disclosed to the Lord’s
people. To them God has chosen to make known among the Gentiles
the glorious riches of this mystery, which is Christ in you, the hope of
glory.” Colossians 1:25-27

"I am so thankful because Glory Reborn makes me feel
valued. Even though I have no fare for commute, I will walk
to the clinic because I know how they care for me and my
baby in the womb. I feel thankful and happy that they visited
me in my home, even though it is very small. Thank you so
much for sponsoring me." -Sponsor-A-Mom Beneficiary

"I asked one of the staff, although it

was not a serious question, if I

could ever handle trials in life. To

my surprise, she encouraged me

and told me to lift it up to the Lord,

He knows everything, and He will

guide me. I was touched. When I

came back for a check-up, I made

sure to tell the staff that what she

said was true." - GR Mom
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In 2022, more than 50% of our patients were in the most marginalized
sector of society, below the poverty line, while 40% were living at or just
barely above the poverty line.

The Philippine poverty line was reported at P12,030 per month for a
family of five*, or a monthly income of USD$219 for a family of five.

Glory Reborn believes that every mother, baby and family should have
access to complete, quality, holistic maternal and newborn care
regardless of their socioeconomic status.

In addition to in-house assistance, the Glory Reborn Social Work program
was also active in the community through our outreaches, visiting
patients in need, assisting in rebuilding patient homes (destroyed in
Typhoon Rai), providing assistance for mothers and babies who needed
more advanced hospital care, and began developing our maternal
mental health program in partnership with the Peace Corps.

Thank you for not just believing this with us but for enabling us to provide
health and hope to this beautiful and valuable community of mothers
and babies in Cebu.
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Safe Deliveries
638

Healthy Babies
638

Healthy Mothers
& Babies
in 2022

1,276+ =

Total Safe Deliveries: 5,955 (2003-2022)

*Philippine Statistics Authority, 2022

Midwife Nhing & Social Worker Mary Ann
on home visit after Super Typhoon Rai

This has been an incredible year of
ministry at Glory Reborn. In 2022 our
partnership with local and international
churches brought great encouragement to
the mothers and families that we minister
to.

We were blessed to have Bible School
students sharing the Gospel to families in
the waiting area and to continue offering
prayer to each of the mothers coming for
clinical services. The mothers are deeply
grateful for the prayers and sharing offered
by our staff, partner churches, partner
pastors and ministry leaders during their
checkups.

We were honored to witness so many hearts
accept Jesus this year and distribute over
100 Cebuano Bibles as we continue to
celebrate the miracles of new life we
witness each and every day.

At the heart of Glory Reborn is our desire to reach
the communities around us in greatest need.

"I cannot help but cry because of
how Glory Reborn has been so
kind to us. Thank you so much for
helping us rebuild our house. Now
my family can finally sleep well
after Typhoon Rai.

If not for you, we don’t know
where we would be right now, we
would not have a place to call
home."

- Glory Reborn Mom

MINISTRY & TEAM
DEVELOPMENT

“I was deeply moved by the Bible sharing and prayer. I
had goosebumps, and felt something I could not
describe, I could not help but cry being reminded how
loved I am by Jesus Christ.

The anxieties I had about having a baby living on very
little income, was turned into peace.” - Mom Joy



"I did not know much about the Word of

God until I became a part of Glory Reborn.

Here my spiritual life is molded, and I got to

know more of who God really is in my life.

One of the visitors from the US shared

about breaking chains in life. I didn’t know I

had one until they prayed for me. I realized I

had been carrying the chain of anger for

more than a year after the death of my

mother.

I was able to break that chain and reconcile

with my family."

- Glory Reborn Staff

STAFF TESTIMONIES
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Glory Reborn is so thankful for our team of 56 employees who are
truly the active hands and feet of Jesus in providing care,
compassion and the hope of the Gospel.

Thank you for investing in our incredible team through staff retreats,
leadership training, continuing education, daily Bible studies, weekly
prayer and worship together, all while providing each of them with
quality employment.

We have been so blessed and encouraged to grow together in God’s
word and see Jesus at work in our lives in a deep and personal way and
encounter the Holy Spirit at work empowering, healing and bringing
freedom and joy.

I thank the Lord for bringing each person on the team together, each one
with their unique and perfect gifting, skills, knowledge, and passion
which when HE puts us (that includes YOU) together we see the fullness
of Jesus glory re-born.
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Your incredible, faithful and generous
donations of over $550,000 made it
possible to ensure marginalized mothers
and babies received quality heath and
hope filled hearts in 2022. Thank you so
much! 

2022 FINANCES

LOOKING FORWARD TO 2023

"My memorable moment(in 2022) was withour patient, I sharedthe good news of ourSavior Jesus Christwith her."
- Glory Reborn Staff

"Every daily glory hour helps
me connect to God and to the
Holy Spirit before I start my
day at work, and I want to fill
my Spirit first so that I can be
effective in my service to my
patient that I take care of on
my whole shift."

-Glory Reborn Staff

"I got to pray for a patient who was about to be

transferred. She came back for a baby check-up and

expressed how thankful she was, feeling no fear in

going to the hospital because she knows people are

praying for her." - Glory Reborn Staff

"I was able to share the word of God to the
husbands of the patients." - GR Staff

We are excited for what 2023 will bring
for Glory Reborn as we continue to grow,
enhance our programs, expand our
territory and continue to share the hope
of Jesus in Cebu.

Most importantly, we are excited about
what Jesus is doing in our team and
through our team. We are eager to
continue following Jesus and sharing His
love, life and hope with the women coming
to Glory Reborn and the communities we
partner with.
 
In 2023, we aim to continue increasing the
number of women (both pregnant and non-
pregnant) and babies receiving access to
Glory Reborn’s quality care. We also look
forward to enhancing and strengthening
our partnerships in the community both in
the public and private sectors.
 
With this growth we are believing for an
increase in our annual budget for 2023
of $850,000.

Thank you for your faithful partnership, prayers, support! Our
hearts are overwhelmed with gratitude to you and to the Lord as
we end 2022 and look with great excitement into 2023!

Love,
HilaryDaghang salamat!

We are very excited to
celebrate Glory Reborn’s

We are delighted to invite YOU
to be a part of the celebration.

20  YEAR
ANNIVERSARY

th

in August 2023!

For more details, scan
the QR Code below:


